
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Saturday,	20	May	2017		
1:55:18	PM	
	
Rates	should	double.	Lets	encourage	solar	and	send	a	message	to	the	energy	
companies	that	the	planet	is	more	valuable	than	their	excessive	profits	
	
Gary	Jacobson		

	
Postcode:	2100	
	
	




